
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Masayo san, 
  
Please be advised that effective May 31, 2016, Radisson Bali Legian Camakila has ceased to 
be managed by Carlson Rezidor Hotel Group and its operations continues as The Camakila Legian Bali. 
  
Rest assured that all of your bookings are secure from 1

st
 June onwards and we thank you for your 

support and understanding.  
 
There will be no disruption of service to you and the team and I at The Camakila look forward to looking 
after you and your loved ones. 
 
Thank you for your kind co-operation. Please feel free to reach me at gm@camakilabali.com   or contact 
me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Greg Harrison 
 

 
General Manager 

 
gm@camakilabali.com    

T. (62-361) 752877  
M: (62) 812 384 0509 
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